
UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS

CENTRAL RECRUITING DIVISION
HEADQUARTERS, DISTRICT OF DETROIT

Grisv/old Building, 1214 Griswold Street
DETROIT 26, MICH.

Kalamazoo, Michigan,

9 December 1946

Mr. Rollan LeRoy Jones:
R,R.#1,
Lawrence, Michigan.

Dear Sir:

The Detroit oXTice has informed me that you were teraporarily
rejected for enlistment in the U.S. Marine Corps by reason of
a skin Infection.

They also informed me that you are a desirable applicant
and can be accepted after the above complaint has been cleared.

Your application is being held at Detroit and you are requested
to inform me as to when you will again wish transportation to
Detroit.

As you v/ill probably wish to be at home during the holidays,
will you set a date in January (-preferably a Monday ) to enable
me to make the nesscessary arrangments.

An envelope needing no stamp has been enclosed for the above
stated purpose.

Sincerely

Ernest Crocker,
SSgt., USMC.
IJCO in Charge,
Kalan azoo, Michigam.


